
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Turin, 13 July 2023 – Reference is made to our previous communication dated 6 June 2023, pursuant to which 

Juventus announced the commencement of a period of discussions with Real Madrid and FC Barcelona, clubs not 

having hitherto announced their intention to exit the Super League project, in respect of Juventus’ proposed 

decision to exit from said project.  

Following such discussions, and given the existing discrepancies on the interpretation of the relevant contractual 

terms applicable to the Super League Project, Juventus confirms that it has initiated the procedure to exit therefrom, 

but it also acknowledges that, under the applicable contractual terms, its exit will be completed and effective only 

if previously authorised by Real Madrid, FC Barcelona and the remaining clubs involved in the Super League Project. 
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